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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 

Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

Paid in advance RATE $10 OTHERWISE $17 

Boxed classified ads $17 

1/8 Page $17 

¼ Page  $30 

½ Page  $47 

Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
¼ Page  $16 

½ Page  $22 

Full Page $41 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 

Anonymous items will not be published. 

Microsoft Word Required 

 

*NOTE: WE HAVE CHANGED 
OUR EMAIL ADDRESS * 

 

 

 

Town of Eatonia News 

The Town is offering tax discounts for 

prepayment of 2014 taxes. The following 

discounts will be applied to any tax 

payments made during that month: 

April – 3% 

May – 2% 

June – 1% 

 

The Eatonia Town Office & Crew  

As well as the Nuisance Grounds will  

be closed on Good Friday. April 18th 

 

Nuisance Grounds Hours 
Mon, Weds, Fri------->1-6 

Tues, Thurs, Sat---->9-12(Noon) 

Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays 

Will be Open on May 19-Victoria Day 

from 1-6pm 

 

Notification to Consumers 
In accordance with Section 44 of the Water 

Regulations, 2002, the Town hereby notifies 
consumers that the information on the quality of 
water supplied to the residents and compliance to 
sample submission requirements is available for 
viewing at the Town Office during regular office 
hours or can be viewed on the Town’s Webpage. 

**Deadline for 

submissions is the 

22
nd

 of each** 

month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad.  
 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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TOWN OF EATONIA AWARD 
SPONSORED BY THE TOWN OF EATONIA 

 

In an effort to support and recognize the youth in 
our community, the Town of Eatonia is bestowing 

an award to a deserving student of Eaton 
School. 

This award will be given to an individual who has made 
an outstanding contribution to enhance the quality of 

life for the citizens of the Town. 
To be eligible, this student must meet the following 

criteria: 

1. Must currently attend grade 10, 11 
or 12 at Eaton High School 

 

2. Must have demonstrated various volunteer     
involvement throughout the community. 

 

3. Must demonstrate good work ethic, be in good  
academic standing and present an overall 

willingness to assist others. 
The successful nominee will be given an award of 

$200 which will be presented at Color Night 2014. 
 

To nominate an individual or individuals, forms can 
be picked up at the town office. 

 

Deadline for nominations is April 30, 2014 

 

 

Back Alley Garbage Pick Up 

Back alley garbage pickup 

is scheduled to begin  

Monday, May 5, 2014 

Weather Permitting 

Please watch for posters. 
 
 

 

The water meter reader will be starting to read 
meters around the middle of April.  If a note is left 
on your door, please read your meter and call the 

town office at 306-967-2251 
(After hours leave a message) or email 
eatonia@sasktel.net by April 28, 2014. 

 
The bylaw officer will be going around inspecting 

yards around the first week of April.  If your yard is 
unsightly, a nuisance order will be sent to you by 
registered mail.  The registered mail costs will be 

added to your property taxes.  If you have any 
questions, please call Pam at 306-460-8908 or 306-

460-9385. 
Thanking you in advance for your co-operation. 

 

Summer Students Required 
The Town of Eatonia requires two 

summer students to work in the 
Public Works Department to  

cut grass, tend to flowers and trees, 

pick garbage and other  
miscellaneous duties. 

Valid Driver’s license an Asset but 
would consider someone without a 

Driver’s License. 
The positions are to start around the 

beginning of May, 2014 

For more information on this 
position, contact the town office at 

306-967-2251 
Applications can be sent to:  

Town of Eatonia 

Box 237 
Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 
Fax to 306-967-2267 

Email to: eatonia@sasktel.net 

 

 

mailto:eatonia@sasktel.net
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SPRING BLINGO & BRUNCH 
SUNDAY MAY 4th, 2014 

12 – 3 PM ……. Eatonia Community Hall 

Bring your Mom, Grandmother, Daughter, Sisters, 

Friends and Cousins 

“DUST OFF YOUR FANCY OUTFIT AND PUT 

ON YOUR BLING!!” 

Advance Tickets ONLY - $35 or a Table for 

$250 

Available from Bonnie – 967-2270 or 

Eatonia Agencies – 967-2201 or  

Eatonia Town Office – 967-2251 
Ticket Deadline April 30 

Your ticket includes a fabulous brunch, Blingo! Cards,  
fun and Prizes! Prizes! Prizes! 

Proceeds to Eatonia Heritage Park 

 
 

 

Attention Fishermen 
The Great Sandhills Wildlife Federation 
needs your help to buy fish to stock the 

trout pond & to buy aeration equipment 
to help them live through the winters. 
 Ken Hoffman will collect donations at 

Hoffman Paint & Body 967-2399  
or Bill Francis 967-2709 

 

BOOK SALE 

Eatonia Library 

Thursday, May 1, 2014 

6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

Hard Cover, Paperbacks, Used Magazines, 

Kids Books 

Wide Variety of Books to Choose From 

$0.50 to $1.00 each 

Bring in your own bag 

Specials on Filled Bags 

Raffle Tickets for the draw to be made on 

May 4, 2014 can be purchased here also 

Refreshments & Goodies Served 

Everyone Welcome 
 

  
 

The Eatonia Campground Committee 
Will once again be running the hot 

booth at Kramer’s Annual 
Consignment auction being held in 

Eatonia On April 5/2014 
If anyone is interested in helping out 
that day or would like to donate pies, 

please contact, Debbie Adams  
@ 967-2201 

Thank you from the Campground 
Committee 
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STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 

 

 

 

EATONIA, SK 

 

HARDWARE 

Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 

8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 
8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 

217 Railway Ave East    Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 

GROCERY 

Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 

Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 
212 Main Street       Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-22 

Spring is here! 
Time to renew your 

farm vehicles! 
 

 
Stop in at Eatonia 

Agencies Ltd. & we 
will make sure your 

vehicles are ready for 
the busy farm season 

ahead! 
306-967-2201 

EATONIAAGENCIES
@YOURLINK.CA 

 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=-8tIcK-vQKddsM&tbnid=ztsxdN2-l260fM:&ved=0CAgQjRw&url=http://bestclipartblog.com/31-truck-clip-art.html/truck-clipart-1&ei=E7wpU6TsO4HaoATyqIKIBA&psig=AFQjCNGhhympvjTGdwZcSeCef8rwTFst3w&ust=1395330452040250
mailto:EATONIAAGENCIES@YOURLINK.CA
mailto:EATONIAAGENCIES@YOURLINK.CA
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Help Wanted: 
Looking for a carpenter’s helper. 
Must be physically fit, learn quickly, 
dependable & work at a steady pace. This 
is a full-time position. Wage will depend 
on experience & job performance. 
Experienced person is preferred, but will 
train the right individual. 

Please send resume to: 

Shelleybredy5@gmail.com 
 

Eatonia Library Board Raffle Draw 
May 4th, 2014 

At the spring Blingo Brunch. 
1st Prize- Outdoor water fountain 

Donated by: Feiffer tire Ltd. in Leader 
               2nd Prize-Steel Park Bench 

                     
                       3rd Prize-Hand Bag 
 

                         
Tickets can be purchased  

at local businesses,  

Prairie Centre Credit Union, library or 

 a Library Board Member 

Eatonia Oasis Auxiliary 
Mother’s Day Tea & Bake Sale 

May 10, 2014  
2-4pm at Eatonia Oasis Living 

Bake Sale @ 3 pm 
Donations for Bake Sale appreciated 

proceeds for supplies @ care home 
Everyone Welcome! 

                   

INVITATION TO TENDER: 
THE EATONIA HOUSING AUTHORITY, located at 
204, 2nd Ave W. in Eatonia, Sask., is accepting 
TENDERS to replace the shingles, with 30 yr. 

fiberglass laminate shingles, according to Sask. 
Housing Rejuvenation Standards.  

For more information phone  
306-967-2582 or 306-460-9078. 

Lowest or any tender not necessarily 
accepted. 

Sealed tenders must be mailed to  
THE EATONIA HOUSING AUTHORITY  

BOX 265, EATONIA, SK 
BY: APRIL 25, 2014 

Eatonia Home Based Business’s 

SPRING OPEN HOUSE 
 Saturday April 12th, 2014 

11:00am-4:00pm 
(NOTE: Time Change) 

Eatonia Community Hall 
A great variety of over a dozen 
venders, including a bake sale! 

Complimentary Coffee/Tea & Snacks! 
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April Rec News 
Arena: 

The arena season ended on a good note 

with the 8
th

 Annual 3 on 3 Rec Hockey 

Tournament and the 3rd Open Funspiel 

and Fundraising Auction on the last 2 

weekends.  All 3 events were a huge 

success and a sooo much fun.  A huge 

thanks to everyone who helped organize, 

work at and contribute to the weekends, 

these events wouldn’t be possible without 

you. 
 

Minor Ball: 

If you missed the ball registration deadline 

please register as soon as possible.  We are 

still in need of coaches and helpers as well.  

Contact the rec office for more info. 
 

Swimming Pool: 

We plan to have swimming pool 

information and registration forms ready 

and out in early May. 
 

Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan 

Lotteries products such as Lotto 6/49, 

Western 6/49, and Scratch & Win are 

placed in the Saskatchewan Lotteries Trust 

Fund.  Grants from this fund are used to 

support more than 12,000 sport, culture, 

recreation and community groups in the 

province.  Community groups in Eatonia 

receive funding from the Saskatchewan 

Lotteries Grant Program. 

Eatonia Recreation Office 

Box 405 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 

Email: eatoniarec@yourlink.ca 

Kidz korner 
Color this picture  

 

Help the Easter bunny to find his egg basket  

mailto:eatoniarec@yourlink.ca
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Eatonia Oasis Living – March 2014 

Spring has arrived we are patiently waiting for the 
weather to warm up again and the snow to disappear 
for good!  Thank you to the Town of Eatonia crew and 
to Daryl Lothammer and Allan Olson for keeping our 
parking lot clean this past winter.  We all appreciate it 
very much!  Also, a big thank you to Dick Turner for all 
the hard work he puts in keeping the sidewalks and 
pathway cleared.  
 

We have 22 residents living at E.O.L.  Gerald and Atha 
Hartsook have moved here from Eston.  We welcome 
both of you!  Atha is a wonderful pianist and plays for 
us often as well as filling in on Church days.  Gerald 
has even got some of the staff dancing with him!  We 
will enjoy having you both stay with us! 
 

This month we celebrated St. Patrick’s Day and 
enjoyed the colorful and festive green decorations 
around the home.  We enjoyed Crafts with Marie 

Smith and her helpers, Jessie Williams, Skye Radies, 
Nicki Bailey and Janice Burns.  Thank you all for doing 
the crafts with us!  The residents loved their 
leprechaun pins! 

 

The activities this month included our Morning 
Exercise classes and Work Bee, baking goodies for our 
afternoon coffees and Manicures.  We played games 
of Balloon Badminton and Guess the Word.  We made 
Ice Cream Sundaes…always a favorite!  Weekly Bingo 
is still well attended.  The residents wanted to show 
their appreciation to the Kinsmen Telemiracle 
Foundation for their grant to replace our tubs.  They 
decided to hold a fundraising Bingo and collect 
donations.  The community was invited and we raised 
over $400.00.  We plan on doing more fundraising 
throughout the year and have an even bigger 
donation next time! 
 

Birthdays celebrated this month were Bernice 
Wagner and Peggy Kornelson.  Happy Birthday to 
you both! Thank you to the Lutheran Church 
ladies for providing cake and ice cream for the 
residents.  Amy and her Playschool group were 
the entertainment.  Many comments were made 
on how talented the children were and how well 
behaved! Thank to you for making time for us!     

 

World Day of Prayer was held at Eatonia Oasis 
Living.  It was a beautiful service followed by a 
delicious lunch.  Thank you to all that were 
involved in planning the program and making the 
afternoon so successful. Thank you to all of the 
ladies and gentlemen who provide our weekly 
church services as well.  As we’ve said before, 
spiritual care is an important part of the 
resident’s lives, and the time you spend her is 
much appreciated.  
 

We are looking forward to Easter celebrations 
later in the month.  Amy and her Playschool 
children are coming back to decorate eggs with 
the residents!  Then, on April 13, the Eatonia 
Health Care Auxiliary and E.O.L. Board of 
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Directors are hosting an Easter Supper for the 
residents and their families.  Hopefully, the 
weather cooperates! 
 

Other volunteers this month include: Janine 
Specht, Ethan and Taryn Green for helping with 
evening snack; Alyssa Evans, Amber and Ashley 
Adams and Jessie Williams for helping on the 
floor; Graham Morgan for helping serve Bacon 
and Eggs; and Laurie Adams and Kathy Nunweiler 
for delivering Meals On Wheels.  If anyone is 
interested in spending some time at E.O.L., 
please call Vicki or Cora at 306-967-2447.  The 
residents always love to see new faces! 
 

Finally, a huge thank you to everyone who has 
made a donation of any kind to Eatonia Oasis 
Living.  We appreciate it very much! 
 

HAPPY SPRING!! 

 Did You Know 

Home Care Provides: 
*Assessment and Coordination:  this is an assessment for 

eligibility for home care services and long term care.  

Client Care Coordinators (CCC) set up services for clients 

which may include personal care, homemaking, and 

meals on wheels.  CCC’s also arrange for respite care. 

*Personal care such as assistance with bathing and 

dressing. 

*Home management including basic cleaning, laundry, 

meal preparation, meals on wheels, respite and palliative 

care. 

*A variety of nursing services with a physician’s order 

such as treatments, wound care, home IV therapy, 

medication assistance, blood pressure and blood glucose 

monitoring. 

*Assessment for home oxygen therapy. 

*Adult wellness clinics, basic and advanced foot care, 

teaching of self-care to clients and families.  

*Assisting individuals post operatively or post hospital 

discharge.  Equipment rental such as walkers, commode 

chairs and bath seats is available for short term use also.  

*Referrals to other agencies such as support groups, 

Dietitian, Occupational Therapy/Physiotherapy and 

Mental Health. 

*There is no charge for assessment, coordination, and 

nursing services through home care. 

*Clients are charged for personal care, and home 

management.  The charge is an amount per hour, for the 

first ten hours, as set out by the Ministry of Health. Clients 

who use more than this may apply for a subsidy from 

Saskatchewan Health. 

*For detailed information, you can contact your local 

home care office at 306-967-2985 or 306-967-2591.   

 

 

The Eatonia Park Committee  

Would like to thank all the generous sponsors, all those 
who donated and all that attended the Lob and Bob.  All 
of these donations are helping us in reaching our goal 
of rejuvenating the park! 
The Park Committee is excited to be moving forward 
with the construction of the park area this spring.   Our 
main focus will be the landscaping and putting the new 
play structure in place.  We will be having a work bee 
day which we invite all community members to come 
out and help!  Please watch for more information! 
Thanks,  
Amanda 

 

Thank you to all the ladies 

Who participated in Adult Dance! 
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Your support is greatly appreciated! 

~Lindsay Larock 

 
 

Screenings Project 
Thanks to following for Donating! 

Jerry Radies 
Craig Bews 

Del & Derek Price 
Keith Warrington 
Allan Nunweiler 

Thanks to Lee’s Grain Cleaning 
 for use of Truck 

 & Deb Bredy for gas for truck. 


